

August 21, 2024

District Board of Health Northern Nevada Public Health 1001 E. Ninth Street Building B Reno, Nevada 89512

Subject: DBOH Agenda Item #9, Support for Air Quality Management Division Proposed

Revisions to

Chapter 030 – Source Permitting and Operation

Dear Board of Health,

The Economic Development Authority of Western Nevada (EDAWN) is writing this letter to express support for the Northern Nevada Public Health, Air Quality Management Division (AQMD) proposed revision to Chapter 030, Source Permitting and Operation. The proposed revision will help streamline the air quality permitting process in Washoe County and increase transparency for businesses that may be looking to relocate into our region. EDAWN appreciates AQMD's efforts to find a balance between the protection of public health and economic development.

Sincerely,

Haney McCornell Nancy McCormick

Senior Vice President Strategic Partnerships and Workforce Economic Development Authority of Western Nevada

mccormick@edawn.org

775-829-3719